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SUMMARY OF REPORT: 

Attached is the Secretary of State’s letter regarding the Independent Review Panel’s 
(IRP) recommendations and decision on the Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Clinical 
Strategy, along with the IRP’s recommendations to the Secretary of State. 
 
 
CONTACT OFFICER:  
Rob Mack 
Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Support Officer 
Haringey Council    
     

 

RECOMMENDATIONS:  
The Committee is asked to note:  
 
The recommendations from the Secretary of State’s and the IRP report.  
 
The JHOSC will be looking at how these areas can be explored at an additional meeting 
on 14th November. The purpose of this meeting is to examine the plans for 
implementation.  
 

 
Rob Mack, Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee Support Officer  
 

DATE:  31/10/11 

 

 


